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Dear Parents and Carers 

I am writing to let you know about a few things 

before we finish for the Easter Break. 

Partnership:  I would 

again like to thank the 

Partnership for their  

continuing hard work on 

behalf of us all—Thank 

you.  After the Easter 

break, the Partnership will be running some more 

events, so please do pop along if you would like to 

find out more about 

how you can get   

involved in the 

fun!  Dates for the 

other events will be 

sent out after the 

Easter break  

School Website:  

Don’t forget to look at 

our School Website.  We update it regularly with 

information for both the children and parents.  Our 

Friday celebration assemblies are certainly exciting 

places to be and you can keep up with all the     

celebrating through Dojo and Twitter.  School 

letters and policies are also on the Website for you 

to have a look at. 

Fundraising:  We 
raised over £230 
for Red Nose 
Day.  Thank you 
so much everyone 
for your            
generosity.   

 

Attendance:  Several classes have very impressive 
attendance records—well done and these are   
celebrated in assemblies on Mondays. The class 
with the best attendance for the whole of the 
Spring Term is Mrs Muggleton’s Year 6 class  – well 
done to them.  We also have 27 children who have 
achieved 100% attendance since September, keep 
it up. The Education Welfare Officer visits our 
school each half term to check on our children’s 
attendance.  As I mentioned in my previous    

newsletter, currently our overall school attendance 
is less than what the Department of Education  
considers to be ‘satisfactory’ attendance.  Usually 
we have ‘good’ attendance at our school, so   
hopefully attendance will improve throughout the 
remainder of the school year.  

Behaviour and Discipline: We have recently      
reviewed this policy to reflect the way behaviour is 
recorded and managed at school. It is available on 
the school website or from the school office, early 
next term. 

Easter Service: Thank you 
to those parents who 
attended our Easter Ser-
vice. A small video is     
available on the school’s 
website for those who 
were unable to attend.  

Curriculum full of        
exciting events: Please 
follow your class twitter page or the School‘s 
@StPaulsJS for information, pictures of events as 
they happen both at school and our trips. We have 
nearly 400    followers 
and 2,074 tweets 
have been posted. 
Like:          Examples of 
children’s work, visi-
tors, events,  

 

See our website for individual 
class twitter pages.  

 

Happy Easter! 
 

See you back Tuesday 18th April 


